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Seamus Donaghy; Maura Fox; Local Development Plan 

Durkan, Mark H.; John Kelpie 

Strathfoyle/Maydown/Culmore Health Impact Assessment Recommendations (LDP 

Inclusion) 

Eamonn O'Donnell here from Enagh Youth Forum. 

I am writing to remind you that it remains our firm understanding; that the recommendations A-O outlined 

in the Health impact Study (Ben Cave Associates 2015) will be taking forward and formally progressed and 

actioned by Derry City and Strabane District Council as part of the ongoing community planning and local 

development plan. 

This was unanimously agreed at the last ever meeting of the Health impact Study Stakeholders Forum held 

at The Foyle Arena. 

To this end, can you please now confirm that all of the recommendations will now be taking forward in 

line with the LDP Process and formally included in the plan? 

We would particularly emphasis the strong need for the inclusion of Recommendation A outlined within 

the reports recommendations. 

I would request that you acknowledge receipt of this correspondence. 

Kind Regards, 

Eamonn O'Donnell 

Enagh Youth Forum 

Tel: 02871860751 
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